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Hello,
My name is John Thomas. I am a Sebastopol resident and hoping to stay one for many years. I have a 92 year old
mother who lives in Pacifica and is a member of the Senior Center in Pacifica. Between the meals on wheels
program, bus service that takes her to and from the center she is able to stay living in her own home. Most
importantly the social connections she has made with the other seniors at the center keeps her mentally and
physically healthy. Without the senior center she would not be able to live as full a life as she has to this point and
going forward. Keep in mind we will all be there soon enough. Thanks for listening.
                        Sincerely,
                    John Thomas
Sent from my iPhone




